
 

 

 

 

 

 

10th February 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Year 7 Core Exams 

 

We are writing to inform you about the upcoming Year 7 exams for core subjects: Mathematics, English, 

and Science. These exams will take place in the school hall from Monday 17th February to Wednesday 

19th February. 

 

This is an important milestone for our Year 7 students as it will be their first experience sitting exams in 

the hall. This experience is designed to help them become familiar and comfortable with the exam 

environment, which will be beneficial as they progress through their school years and prepare for their 

Year 11 exams. 

 

Each exam will be one hour long. We have already provided all necessary revision materials and 

resources to the students to help them prepare effectively. We encourage you to support your child in 

their revision and ensure they are well-prepared for these exams. 

 

Please find the timetable for the exams below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 

to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs S Reilly 

Assistant Head Teacher 

 

 

 AM PM 

Monday 17th 

February  

Maths 

1 hour 
 

Tuesday 18th 

February  

English  

1 hour 
 

Wednesday 

19th February  
Science 

1 hour 
 


